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Sunday afternoon July 2nd -
Friday morning July 7th

This year’s camp will be held at:

Warm Beach Camp and Conference Center
Stanwood, WA

90 minutes north of SEA-TAC Airport
(SEA)

Still only $300 per student
thanks to the generous
donations from our ACW,
our Parishes, and our Laity
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Registration packets and
payment need to be
submitted to the Provincial
office no later than Monday,
June 5, 2017.

Join us for a week of “continuing
steadfastly in the apostles' doctrine
and fellowship, and in breaking of
bread, and in prayers” (Acts 2:42)
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Please visit our website: http://www.bishopmorseyouthcamp.org/home.html
and our Facebook page: Bishop Morse Youth Camp

Contact Camp Managers Erin and Mary Margaret at m2feagin@outlook.com if you have any questions.




